
Dear Santa,
I want a doll house and I

want a baby alive. I also
would like a swing set.

Love,
Brianna

First Grade
Dear Santa,

I want Plan city and a
ipad. I’ve wanted those for a
long time. Merry Christmas!

Love,
Mathe Shipman

Dear Santa,
I want a gun.

Love,
Jesse

Dear Santa,
Jeep but when I open the

door I want Justin Bieber
singing or bies play dough.

Love,
Luz

Dear Santa,
Ipad, iphone, phone.

Love,
Trace

Second Grade
Dear Santa,

I would like a Barbie for
Christmas and a dog to.

Love,
Nikkole

Dear Santa,
I would like a xbox 360

for Christmas. Please give
my brother for a basketball.

Love,
Tyler

Dear Santa,
I would like a play Station

2 for Christmas. A nerf long
str ike for  Chris tmas.  A
Merry Christmas to all!

Love,
Reid

Dear Santa,
I would like a night vision

goggles and BB shotgun and
a blanket for my brother.

Love,
Tyson

Dear Santa,
I would like a Play Station 2
for Christmas and 3DDS and
a xbox360 and a 3DDS
games.

Love,
Stockton

Dear Santa,
I would like the movie

Jumanji for Christmas. And a
ragdoll for my baby cousins,
Ryder and Rylynn. Because
there birthday is in January.

Love,
Cadi

Dear Santa,
I wold like a Nerf long

strike CSG. And a blanket
for the poor.

Love,
J.T.

Dear Santa,
Can you give my dad a bet-

ter life. I want a long strike
nerf gun. Can you give mimi
a better life.

Love,
Ryder

Dear Santa,
I would like a candycane

for Christmas. And stuff for
old peple. Plese

Love,
Autumn

Dear Santa,
I would like a Nintendo

3DS. And the game called
Super Mario 3D land.

Love,
Donovan

Dear Santa,
I  would like a DS for

Christmas. I would like a
game for the Wii. I would
like a game-boy charger. I
would like a killing game for
the playstation 3 for uncle
Weum.

Love,
Weston

Box Tops Party at Bronte Elementary School!  Students in grades PK – 6 have been
collecting Box Tops for Education to raise money for Bronte Elementary School programs.
Classes had a contest to see who could collect the most Box Tops.  Mrs. Rawls’ 2nd grade class
collected the most Box Tops.  The 2nd grade class was rewarded with a hot chocolate party
hosted by elementary principal, Mrs. Poehls. All the classes combined raised $240.00.  The
students will continue to collect Box Tops and will begin another contest when school starts
back in January.
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IN THE SPIRIT
OF GIVING…
We’re extending our very best wishes to you and yours for a

holiday filled with good friends and cheer.
We’re proud to be a part of this fine community and are grateful

for the opportunity to serve you.

MERRY CHRISTMAS
HALL’S SUPER SAVE GROCERY

B & K DEER PROCESSING
HALL OF FAME TAXIDERMY

THE HALL FAMILY

Michael Croft

Merry Christmas

and

Happy New Year

Silent Night
Holy Night

May the wonder of
His love inspire you

anew.  Rejoice.
Joan Davis


